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Leading urban planning professor to appear before 
Committee 

With a career spanning multiple decades and continents, Professor Barbara Norman is well qualified 
to participate in the Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities’ inquiry into the Australian 
Government’s role in the development of cities.  

The Life Fellow of the Planning Institute of Australian and Australian Centenary Medal recipient will 
share her views on how our cities and regional centres can be set on a more sustainable 
development trajectory at a public hearing on Tuesday evening.  

Professor Norman said, “Australia is one of the very few, if not only, OECD nation not to have a 
national plan for settlement and growth. While much of the planning and development of our cities 
remains the responsibility of states and local councils, the scale of urban growth is now at a level 
that affects national interests.” 

“Australia urgently needs a national sustainable development strategy that clearly outlines the vision 
for 2030, and beyond to 2050.”  

Committee Chair, Mr John Alexander OAM MP, said the Committee is interested to hear ideas for 
achieving greater coordination in the development of cities between different levels of government. 

“A plan for settlement is essential for the future development of our cities and our regions,” said Mr 
Alexander. 

“I’m looking forward to hearing Professor Norman’s suggestions on how Commonwealth activities 
can complement those of state and local governments.” 

Public hearing details: 5.00 PM – 6.30 PM, TUESDAY 12 SEPTEMBER 2017, COMMITTEE ROOM 1R3, 
PARLIAMENT HOUSE, CANBERRA 

5.00 pm: Professor Barbara Norman 

6.30 pm: Close 
 
The hearing will be broadcast live at aph.gov.au/live 

Further information on the inquiry, including the full terms of reference, is available on the 
Committee website. 

http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC/DevelopmentofCities/Terms_of_Reference
http://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=M3M
http://www.aph.gov.au/DocumentStore.ashx?id=e44a1a92-704f-49e3-a67e-a4d4ea91a097&subId=514395
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC/DevelopmentofCities/Terms_of_Reference
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC


 
Media enquiries: 
Mr John Alexander OAM MP (Bennelong, NSW), Chair of the House of Representatives Standing 
Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities  
Brendan Roberts, media advisor (02) 9869 4288, john.alexander.mp@aph.gov.au 
 
For background:  
House Standing Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities 
(02) 6277 2352  
itc.reps@aph.gov.au 
www.aph.gov.au/itc 
 
Interested members of the public may wish to track the inquiry via the Committee’s website. 
Click on the blue ‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to 
login to My Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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